
Celebrate Customer Service Week Oct. 2-6  
We’re giving a big shoutout to our dedicated Customer Service Representatives, who demonstrate excellent 
customer service every day. They’re a big reason our residential and business customers give us a  
better-than-96% satisfaction rate!



Don’t Let Energy 
Vampires Take a Bite 
Out of Your Budget

We also celebrate being a Public Power 
Utility the first week of October. Our 
utility is owned by our customers and 
community. We take pride in bringing 
value to our customers. 

Computer equipment
TVs
Surround sound systems

Cable or satellite TV boxes
Household items (toasters, coffee 
makers, phone chargers, game  
consoles, etc)

October is National Energy Awareness Month. Don’t let “energy 
vampires” increase your energy usage, and, ultimately, bills. Unplug 
items that use energy even when you’re not using them.
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Check out more tips!


